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Our staff and students are deeply saddened by the shooting of one of our Form 5 

students on 1
st
 October 2019 in Tsuen Wan. We are concerned, first and foremost over 

the well-being of our student. The Principal, vice-Principals and teachers visited the 

student and his parents at the hospital as soon as they became aware of this 

unfortunate incident.  

 

Our staff and students will inevitably be affected by this event. We have set up a   

Crisis Management Committee to provide pastoral care to those affected. Officials 

from the Education Bureau and social workers are also on hand to provide emotional 

support to both staff and students. Students have been advised to exercise a high 

degree of caution and to pay attention to their personal safety when participating in 

public activities. 

 

We would like to thank our alumni and the public for their concern during this trying 

period. Full support and assistance will be provided to the student and his family 

during this time. We wish the affected student a speedy recovery. 


